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October 11, 2018 
 
 
Ms. Julie Murphy, Director 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado  80203 
 
RE:  COGCC Rule 318A.e.: Proposed Spacing Unit 

D21-16 Pad: SESE Section 21, Township 3 North, Range 64 West 
Proposed Wells: Vogler State D21-790 
Weld County, Colorado 

 
Dear Director Murphy, 
 
Noble Energy, Inc. (Noble) is planning to drill the above referenced well in accordance with the provisions set 
out in Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) Rule 318A.e. and Noble’s Final Comprehensive 
Drilling Plan. Noble’s Proposed Spacing Unit consists of: 
 

Township 3 North, Range 64 West 
Section 15: W2W2 
Section 16: E2E2 
Section 21: E2E2 
Section 22: W2W2 

Containing 640 acres, more or less 
 
Noble is not the only owner within the Proposed Spacing Unit and has provided notice to the remaining owners, 
as required by COGCC Rule 318A.e.(6). Copies of the required notification letters are on file at Noble’s office. 
The required thirty (30) day notice period has lapsed absent the receipt by Noble of any objection to their 
proposal by the owners within the Proposed Spacing Unit for the subject wells. 
 
If you have any questions or issues, please do not hesitate to contact me at (303) 228-4209 or 
Matthew.Otness@nblenergy.com should you have any questions. 
 
Very truly yours,  
 
NOBLE ENERGY, INC. 

 
Matthew Otness 
Land Supervisor 

http://www.nobleenergyinc.com/
mailto:Matthew.Otness@nblenergy.com
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